
 

       

Sponsoring the International Symposium hosted by the 
Nordic Regional Council of CIGRE (NRCC) in Trondheim, 
Norway on May 12–15, 2025 

 

 
  

     Dear Madam / Sir 
 

We, the Nordic Regional Council of CIGRE, NRCC, are contacting you and asking you to 
sponsor the CIGRE 2025 Symposium in Trondheim. The national committees of the Nordic 
countries (forming NCRR) are part of CIGRE, www.cigre.org, which has members in more than 
90 countries. The number of CIGRE members is around 17500 worldwide. 

In the symposium, you have an opportunity to be seen and present your products and services 
and create worldwide contacts. 

We offer visibility in the symposium, and in the symposium-web pages which will have sponsor 
logos, with links to the web pages of the sponsor, in addition to other advantages. 
 
We kindly ask you to let us know by e-mail (asgeir.mjelve@elvia.no) by September 27, 2024, if 
you are interested in this possibility. More information on the sponsor packets, benefits for you, 
and the event is in the attachment- “Sponsorship opportunities”. 

   

Eleven CIGRE study committees will attend the symposium. Symposium venue is Clarion Hotel 
Trondheim on Brattøra. The event is non-profit and is funded by participation fees, the budget 
from the National Committees, and by sponsorships. 

The Symposium web site https://cigrenrccsymposium2025.com/  also includes Call for Papers, 
which enables you to propose articles of your own achievements to be discussed in the 
symposium. 

   

Best regards 
 
Rannveig S. J. Løken  
Chair of the Organizing Committee 

rannveig.loken@statnett.no 
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